
There will be a meeting for committee members Monday 20th July 

at 1:00pm 

General Business 

*Anne Woithe reported that 39 roses have recently been replaced by 

the Gawler Council, in the Probus Memorial Garden in Light square  

*Congratulations to Ruth Dawkins on her 30 year membership. 

NEXT MEETING 

Monday August 17th at 2pm at the Bowling Clubrooms 

Thank you to the staff of Tony Piccolo’s office for photocopying this bulletin 

Hostesses for August 17th (set-up at 1:30pm):  

Afternoon Tea: Wendy Dawe, Margaret Marshman,Lynne Windsor 

 

Plaques :  Judy Ward, Connie Gale 

If this day is not convenient, please find a replacement, thank you.  

 

PROBUS  

NEWS 

Meeting Number  



THE LADIES PROBUS CLUB OF GAWLER INC 

PO B0X 864, GAWLER  SA 5118 
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Ph: 85225248 

SECRETARY 
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Ph:85222634 

LIAISON 

Ann Cleaver 

Ph:85235504 

TREASURER 

Bev Manning 

Ph: 8522 2894 

Dear members we hope you are all keeping well & slowly easing back into 
some normality in life. Recent events in Victoria make us all aware how ten-
uous our hold is on Covid free status. 

Last Monday the committee met at the bowling club rooms along with 
Shirley Branson, representing the bowling club. She explained the require-
ments to abide with the Covid safe rules. Not abiding by these rules can in-
cur a $5000 fine to them & individual fines of $1000. Since  then some rules 
have changed, which will mean we can meet in the smaller room now, as it 
can now accommodate 40 people. However distancing rules will require 
people to sit on alternate seats. 

We have decided at this stage to start meeting again on August the 17th, 
providing nothing changes in the mean time. We urge all members to abide 
by the following restrictions to make us compliant with regulations. 

1. Members will enter by one door & exit by another 

2. They will use hand sanitizer on entering 

3. They will be required to enter name & phone number on sheet sup-
plied 

4. Alternate seats must be used in meeting room 

5. For afternoon tea only 6 people may sit at a table & only tables indi-
cated may be used  

6. Only 3 people may be in the kitchen 

7. Social distancing must be maintained when lining up for tea & 
coffee. 

8. Members will take & return own badges & names will be written in 
the book by person on the door (no individual signing on) 

LIAISON:  

We wish all members who are unwell a speedy re-

covery & our thoughts are with you at this difficult 

time 

BIRTHDAYS  IN JUNE     Birthday wishes are ex-

tended to these ladies. 

Lynne Windsor-11th 

Kaye Smith-13th 

Cynthia Larner– 29th– 80th 

                                       Eileen Boswell—9th 

 

*For added hygiene & convenience we would ask people to bring their own 
cup. Some disposable cups will be provided.  

*Individual sugar & stirring sticks will be provided. 

*One person will add the milk 

*Individual biscuit packs will be provided (like those in hotel rooms) 

PLEASE NOTE 

All members are asked to pay membership fee of $35 at the August meeting.  

Please place the correct money in a named envelope 

Probus  South Pacific have allowed us to wait until we meet again to pay our Capita-

tion Fee, but this needs to be paid prior to our meeting so that we are covered by 

insurance 

NOTE 

Can all members be prepared to update their address, email & phone number, as 

well as provide details of a contact person in case of an emergency. We would also 

ask you to indicate whether  you have ambulance cover 


